## A.W.A. Electronic Communication Museum.



Office of the Museum Curator
187 LIGHTHOUSE ROAD
HILTON, NEW YORK 14468
(585) 392-3088
egable@rochester.rr.com

June 27, 2005

Rochester DX Association Rick Mintz, President 257 Farmview Drive Macedon, New York 14502

Dear Rick:

I want to acknowledge and thank your organization for your generous donation of \$50.00, via your check number 166, to the *A.W.A. Electronic Communication Museum*. I am pleased to report that the museum continues to grow in terms of the number and quality of items shown and in the number of people served. With growth comes added responsibilities and costs. It is heart warming to know that there are people, like yourself, who realize the importance of history museums and are willing to help support such important endeavors.

Rick, thank you again for your support of the AWA museum and please do visit again soon.

Warm regards,

Edward M. Gable

Curator